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Every single accredited medical and psychological institution, foundation, and 

organization believes that conversion therapy is worthless at best and deadly at 

worst. Conversion therapy only serves to torture innocent people who have done 

nothing wrong and are merely not straight or cisgender. These people don't need this 

torture.  

 

There is no robust evidence to support claims that conversion therapy is effective at 

changing sexual orientation or gender identity. 

 

This practice is just cruelty for the sake of cruelty, with the side benefit of letting the 

torturer bill the government for it.  

 

This needs to stop. 


